From: David Pearson

Sent: 08 October 2022 14:19
To: Planning

Subject: Re: NYM/2022/0661

FOA LUCY GIBSON
Dear Lucy.

I’'ve spoken to the builder and he has confirmed that either lime putty or hot lime will be used when setting in the
new lintel. He will not use NHL lime.

| trust that this is to your satisfaction and | shall now be in a position to make plans for the work to be carried out.
Many thanks
David Pearson

Sent from my phone. Please forgive brevity.





